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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305
24th August, 1960.

Your Ref: AJC/PK
SALE & PURCHASE

Dear &irs,

3.5, "HALCYON MED™

I acknowledge your letter of the
10%h August. Provided a satisfactory
General Examination is held shortly, the
Committee will be prepared to consider your
proposal to postpone the Special Survey for
twelve months until September, 1961.

According to the records in this
Office the Steampipes were last examined
and tested in September, 1952 and it is
considered that the overdue Steampipe Survey
should be held at the time of the General
Examination.

I shall be glad to learn at what
port the General Lxamination and Steampipe
Survey will be held, in order that the
Society's Surveyors may be advised.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Lambert Brothers, Ltd.,

Cunard House, .
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